
WWW.EARLYDANCECONSORT.COM.AU 

Friday 26 September 
6.30pm—9.30pm 

181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney  
(our usual class venue) 

Dear EDC Students and Friends, 
 
Perhaps it’s Sprinter right now, but Spring will definitely be with us 
for our Ball on 26 September. 
 
You, friends & family are invited to come along for some joyful  
dancing amongst EDC friends & students.  
 
Please bring the usual plate of finger food and/or drink to share 
(we’ll provide tea/coffee, cups, plates &c).   
Once again, it is on a Friday evening.  
 
We do hope you can make it . 
 
        With best wishes from  
                                         Fiona & John. 
 
Entry $15 ($5 children) 
Please RSVP by Wed 24 Sept to give an indication of numbers. 
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